
 
 
 
EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MAINERS No.5 of 2025 
 
Date of issue: 02/05/2025 
 
Refuelling Station 
 
The Eyemouth Harbour refuelling facility will be undergoing essential replacement 
works from the 6th to the 7th of May, inclusive. This necessary maintenance will 
unfortunately result in the complete unavailability of fuel via the main tank during this 
period. 
 
The work is critical to ensure the long-term reliability, safety, and efficiency of the 
refuelling system. Our team is committed to completing these replacements as swiftly 
and effectively as possible. We anticipate that normal fuel services will resume in full on 
the 8th of May. 
 
Vessel are recommended to fill up on the Monday if required. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter. 
 
By order of the Harbour Master  
 
Brendan Bates 
 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 
 
 
 

 
 


